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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Reference is made to the announcement of The United Laboratories International Holdings 

Limited (the “Company”) of today’s date in relation to positive profit alert. 

 

Due to clerical error, the units of certain figures in the Chinese announcement are incorrect 

and should be corrected as follows: 

 

- the Group is expected to record a significant increase in profit for the year 2018 of not less 

than RMB650 million. 

- the fair value change of embedded derivative components of convertible bonds records a 

gain of approximately RMB220 million. 

- substantial decrease in loss on fair value change on investment properties of 

approximately RMB230 million. 

 

There is no such error in the English announcement. 

 

Shareholders and potential investors of the Company are advised to exercise caution 

when dealing in the shares of the Company.  
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